
 

 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM INFORMATION ​
 

UNIFORM FITTINGS  

Appointments for fitting uniforms should be made as soon as possible via the online booking 

system. Information on uniform and up to date uniform lists are available on the Uniform and 

College Shop webpage.  

Uniform fittings take place on site at Pangbourne College, in our uniform shop. As we hope you will 

appreciate, there can be considerable congestion in the shop during the Summer and we do 

appreciate your patience whilst we carry out a fitting. We carry out several appointments each day 

and expect the fitting of No 1 uniforms to last approximately 45 minutes. Payment for the uniforms 

should be made upon completion of kitting out and uniform items will be taken with you.  

The shop will be open for appointments from 3 June until 26 July. It will re-open for appointments 

only for overseas students on 27 August. If you are unable to make your appointment, please 

remember to cancel your booking via the online booking system.  

The uniform shop stocks second hand No 1 uniforms (jackets, skirts and trousers), subject to 

availability.  

Pangbourne College is registered on the Old School Uniform website which facilitates the purchase 

and sale of second hand uniforms (excluding No 1 uniform). Please ensure you check the current 

uniform lists which are available on our Uniform and College Shop webpage, before making a 

purchase to ensure the item is required and correct.  

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

shop@pangbourne.com. We look forward to meeting you soon. ​
​
Karen Townsend  

Pangbourne Shop Manager 
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